[image: image1.jpg]3 Gy





Somerset Libraries Service

Taunton Library
Paul Street
Taunton TA1 3XZ
Sue Crowley
Strategic Manager
Telephone:  01823 340310         Fax:   01823 340302
email:   MLewis@somerset.gov.uk             
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3rd October 2018
Dear Parish Clerk







When we held the Library Services Review in March 2015, we advised you that we would be reviewing all Mobile Library stops on an annual basis and where usage falls below the criteria we have set, we may have to discuss with you the need to withdraw the service.

The criteria are:

· Withdrawing stops if unused for 3 consecutive visits

· Withdrawing stops if there are less than 3 regular users

From January 2019, we have decided to withdraw the stop at West Hatch as there are less than 3 regular users.  
We work with the Royal Voluntary Service (RVS) to provide a Home Library Service for anyone who is unable to visit a library. Follow the link below for further details:

http://www.somerset.gov.uk/libraries-and-heritage/libraries-facilities/library-book-home-delivery/
If you have any questions relating to the proposals, please contact Mandy Lewis on 01823 340310 or email mlewis@somerset.gov.uk
Yours sincerely
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Sue Crowley 
Strategic Manager Library Services











